
 

Almantas Šerpatauskas 
Acting Director 
Centre for Quality Assessment in Higher Education 
A. Gostauto g. 12 
01108 Vilnius 
Lithuania 

Bern, 7 October 2019 
 
Subject: follow-up report to the 2017 ENQA review 
 
 
Dear Almantas Šerpatauskas, 
 
At its meeting on 19 September 2019, the Board of ENQA considered the follow-up report 
arising from the external review of the Centre for Quality Assessment in Higher Education 
(SKVC) in 2017. 
 
The Board approves the report and takes note of the progress that has been made. In 
particular, the Board would like to use the opportunity to applaud the agency for great efforts 
put so far in following the recommendations of the panel. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Christoph Grolimund 
President 
 


